

THE SECRETARY OF ENERGY

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20585

February 24, 2011

Mr. Dave Wendorf Ever Cat Fuels, LLC 617 Pierce Street Anoka, Minnesota 55303

Dear Mr. Wendorf:

Thank you for participating and sharing your experiences at the Minnesota Clean Energy Business Roundtable.

I appreciate all that your company is doing to support a clean energy economy and create well-paying jobs. Your efforts will help our Nation secure prosperity for ourselves and for future generations of Americans.

Please accept my appreciation for all your efforts.

Sincerely,

Steven Chu